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GSOC CALL FOR BOARD MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS

Gopher State One Call seeks to review applications for Board membership and/or user's group 
participation. In particular, GSOC seeks subject matter expertise from Greater Minnesota investor owned 
utilities, municipal water and sewer systems, the agricultural industry particularly expertise concerning 
drain tiles and excavations, the pipeline industry and other industry sectors not currently represented on 
GSOC’s Board. 

Applications should demonstrate strong subject matter expertise and direct industry experience in 
issues affecting safety, as well as a strong interest in underground damage prevention. Candidates should 
exemplify a collaborative and cooperative spirit and the ability as well as desire to serve independently 
from the specific interests of any employer, trade association or other group, so the candidate may serve 
effectively on behalf of all Minnesota stakeholders. GSOC intends to remain an industry leader in 
notification center innovation and safety and applicants should be aligned with those goals. 

Candidates will be required to furnish an application and confirm they will abide by GSOC board 
policies, including conflict of interest guidelines which are available from GSOC upon request. Persons 
demonstrating these qualities and experience are encouraged to apply to the Board for consideration. 
GSOC's Board Election Policy is available on the website at http://www.gopherstateonecall.org/resources/board-
of-directors. A current list of subject matter expertise of members serving on the Board is at 
http://www.gopherstateonecall.org/resources/board-of-directors. The Board member profile/application is 
available by requesting one from Board Counsel, Dean Parker, Hinshaw & Culbertson LLP, c/o Gopher 
State One Call, 1110 Centre Pointe Curve, Mendota Heights, MN 55120, email to 
dparker@hinshawlaw.com. 


